
Gardening Tool Usage Policy 

Dear Neighbors, 

We are excited to announce the implementation of a Gardening Tool Usage Policy for our 

neighborhood gardens to ensure that our shared gardening resources are utilized effectively and 

respectfully. Please review the following guidelines: 

1. Tool Borrowing 

Tools are available for borrowing from the community shed. Each neighbor is allowed to borrow 

tools for a maximum of 48 hours. 

2. Care and Maintenance 

Upon returning any borrowed tools, please clean them thoroughly and report any damage 

immediately to the garden committee. 

3. Logging Usage 

All tool usage must be logged in the tool usage book located in the shed. Please indicate your 

name, the date, and the tools borrowed. 

4. Respect and Responsibility 

We expect all neighbors to respect the tools and use them responsibly. In case of loss or severe 

damage, the borrower may be required to replace the tool. 

Thank you for your cooperation in making our neighborhood gardens a thriving and enjoyable 

space for everyone! 

Sincerely, 

The Neighborhood Gardening Committee 


